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Bernard Fensterwald, Jr., Esquire 
927 - 15th Street, N.W. 
Washington, D. C. 20005 

Dear Mr. Fensterwald: 

This is in response to Mr. Harold Weisberg's letter to the Deputy Attorney General of August 21, 1970, a copy of which is enclosed. This will also acknowledge receipt of Mr. Weisberg's letter to the Attorney General of 
August 20, 1970, a copy of which is also enclosed. With regard to Mr. Weisberg's request in his letter of August 21 for assurance that he has been given access to the entire file, please be advised that our Mr. Anderson correctly represented to the District Court that the entire contents of the file in question were disclosed to Mr. Weisberg. 
I am hopeful that this assurance will be satisfactory 
to both you and Mr. Weisberg, and if you have any further 
complaints or demands, I can only suggest that you 
address yourself to the Court. 

Sincerely yours, 

WILLIAM D. RUCKELSHAUS 
Assistant Attorney General 

SIP 16 1370 


